Message from Governor

A message was received from His Excellency, the Governor, by Ms. Alexandra MacLean,
Secretary of Civil and Military Affairs, as follows:

Mr. Speaker:

I am directed by the Governor to inform the House that on the seventeenth day of May,
2012, he approved and signed bills originating in the House of the following title:

H.751 An act relating to jurisdiction of delinquency proceedings

H.759 An act relating to permitting the use of secure residential recovery facilities
for continued involuntary treatment

H.769 An act relating to department of environmental conservation fees

H.781 An act relating to making appropriations for the support of government
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